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THE FAULTS OF OUR MEMBERS, WE WRITE UPON THE SAND—THEIR VIRTUES UPON THE TABLETS OF LOVE AND MEMORY 

Please join us at the Jolly Corker Pub on 
Friday September 13th for Karaoke Night! 
Please note that this is back to the normal 
2nd Friday of the month! 

We’re all there for the fun, so come on 
down and perfect your skills! Bring snacks 
to share! 

Already have skills? Bring your friends 
with and show ‘em what you’ve got! 

Karaoke at the Lodge! Please join us on Friday, Septem-
ber 6th for a Pork Loin dinner. 

On the menu: Pork Loin wth Gravy, 
Mashed Potatoes, Peas and Car-
rots, Roll, Salad and a tasty wel-

come-to-fall Dessert! 

$10/person. 

Cocktails 5:30, Dinner at 6:30 

Call in your reservations today! 
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SEPTEMBER  2019  

50+ Year Membership Honoree Dinner 

On behalf of all of the members of Lincoln Elks Lodge 80, 
we would like to thank you for attending our August lodge 
dinner. We all feel honored that you were able to attend 
and your presence at this event was very much appreci-
ated! 

Those in attendance were: Wauneta Peterson (50), 
Wade Graft (53), Dale Hansen (53), Gary Pohlman (54), 
Bobby Clinkenbeard (55), Wes Durst (55), James Gray 
(56), Jack Campbell (57), Larry Pickering (57), Dick 
Deets (57), Ronald Wachter (58), Russell Langley (59), 
Dewitt (Dewey) Harouff (59), Marvin Goodding (62), Rod 
Rozanek (62), James Ray (64), Ben Novicoff (66), and 
Robert Taylor (66). 

In order for us to gain an understanding of our House rules, this article will 
explore our rules of operation them in the coming months. This month lets 
take a look at House rules #11 #16 and # 25. 

11. Minors shall not be seated at the bar 

- Nebraska state law dictates that a minor child under 17 years of age shall not 
be permitted to remain in a dance hall, saloon, bar room or any place where 
spirituous or intoxicating liquor, wine or beer … is sold unless accompanied by 
a parent or guardian. We are asking that a minor does not seat themselves at 
the bar. 

16. The Bar and Kitchen shall close at 7:00 PM and remain closed during 
regular scheduled Lodge meetings.  

A) Please note: the kitchen serving time is limited to 11:00 - 1:30. Due to lack 
of business there is no food service after this time 

B) No food or beverages shall be served during the regular Lodge meeting 
hours. Last call for Lodge Meetings is 6:45pm 

25. Compliance with State Liquor Laws shall be observed by all persons 
who enter, use, or visit the Lodge and Club facilities. This compliance 
includes but not limited to the following:  

A) not obtaining alcohol for minors, bringing liquor or alcoholic beverages in or 
out of the Lodge, this does include nonalcoholic beverages. We are asking all 
members and visitors to purchase all beverages here and to consume them 
here. 

B) creating a disturbance where such disturbance causes bodily injury or not,  

C) sales after hours, consuming after hours, or  

D) the sale of alcohol to an intoxicated person. 

Nebraska alcohol laws consider driving under the influence (DUI) to be any of 
these. A BAC of  0.08% or higher, 0.04% for drivers of commercial vehicles, 
0.02% for drivers, including adults, under 21 

House Rules! 



It is very hard to believe that we are already in the 9th month of this year! 
 
September is the traditional month that marks the start of fall for us. For many, it also marks the start of 
the school season and hope for another great Husker and Lincoln Youth football season. 
It is also a time (and a date) that most of us remember with shocking clarity. September 11th. I was 
surprised to tell you the truth, that this Day of Clarity is now known as "Patriot Day” in the United States 
and is observed as the National Day of Service and Remembrance of the victims of the 9/11 attacks. 
 
I can recall that this day did spark a tremendous wave of patriotism that made me very proud of each and 
every American. Now some 18 years later, with all of the strife, name calling, and divide we have, its 
been hard to imagine what brought us together. It seems like it is more commonplace but please don’t 
forget about our Service personnel. These brave men and women voluntarily served this great land. God 
bless them. 
 
I hope I am not too forward to tell you that we are still on the plus side of membership, but we need not 
stop here. We need to bring more people into our fold. The Elks organization needs you and the friends 
you can bring in. 
 
As our new Grand Exalted ruler, Robert L. Duitsman, stated “The Lodge year is nearly half over, so I 
hope that Lodges are taking action and making plans that will result in overall success. … New ideas 
should be discussed with open minds to provide more opportunities for Members to enjoy their member-
ship and meet new people. Our new Members bring fresh energy and ideas that should be heard and 
considered. We need to make them feel like they are an important part of the Lodge, because they are.” 
 
Let’s face it: embracing change is no fun. Everyone likes staying in their comfort zone. But eventually 
something comes along to shake us out of it. Change happens to us all—it’s simply a part of life. While 
some change is undeniably good, we’re often faced with disruptions that certainly don’t feel welcome. In 
the next few months there will be some changes made to help our lodge flourish, to grow and to move 
forward. 
 
Our Chaplain, Maureen Sadler, will be out of our sight for a while and when you see Randy King smiling 
from ear to ear, you need to stop and ask him “can I see a picture?”. We would like to wish Maureen and 
Kevin the best of luck with the new Sadler that will be with us very soon! It was very exciting to see so 
many members come to honor some of our 50 year members. Dinner was good, the help was out-
standing, and the stories were absolutely breathtaking. I would like to thank everyone for making this two-
month break so enjoyable for all of us. Just seemed like yesterday that we talked. 
 
As the excitement builds for the Huskers and you see a fellow Nebraskan who is looking for a place, don’t 
forget to mention us, our lodge, and the good things we are doing. Take Sundays for one small exam-
ple. From 11 to 5 at the RUNZA Sports Complex: 225 South St, our Youth Football teams, lead by Justin 
White and his band of coaches, will be working with over 110 young men and women not only on the 
fundamentals of football but the basics of being a young adult.  Quite a site to see. It’s better than profes-
sional football and good exercise! 
 
In closing, I am sure that you have heard this prayer before “Dear Lord, the battles we go through life, we 
ask for a chance that's fair. A chance to equal our stride, A chance to do or dare. If we should win, let it 
be by the code, Faith and Honor held high. If we should lose, we'll stand by the road, and cheer as the 
winners go by, ‘til we can’t be beat!” 
 
We will be seeing you around the lodge. 

Grand Exalted Ruler, 
2019-2020 
Robert L. Duitsman 
Message from the GER 
Grand Lodge Newsletter, 
September 2019 

 
Look backward and forward to 
build Elkdom. 

Exalted Ruler 
Lodge No. 80 
2019-2020 
 
Harry Montag 

DOES News 
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As was the case with most people who have joined our great fraternity over the years, it never 
occurred to me that someday I might become its National President. It is the culmination of a long 
journey, with many twists and turns. I have met and developed relationships with fine and dedi-
cated men and women whom I am very happy to call my friends. At its core, friendships are what 
Elkdom is all about, and I am very proud to have been given this wonderful opportunity to serve 
our Order. 
 
I see the Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks as an organization dedicated to doing good 
works while having a good time doing them. From the countless projects our Lodges engage in 
within their local communities, to the help they extend to those in need, to our scholarship pro-
grams, to the support of our veterans, to supporting the values and causes that have made our 
country the greatest in the world, the Elks have a long tradition of service in a wide variety of 
areas. I’ve lost track of how many times new Members have said they wanted an opportunity to 
get involved, to give back, and to be part of something greater than themselves. At its best, 
Elkdom gives its Members all of those opportunities. 
 
My motto for this year is “Honoring the Past—Embracing the Future.” Its significance to me is 
that, as Elks, we need to be mindful of the many great works we have accomplished over the last 
150 years, and with a spirit of optimism, move forward together to grow our membership, work 
our programs, and promote our brand. 
 
By “Honoring the Past” my goal is to emphasize the richness of our traditions, the things we have 
accomplished, the importance of our rituals, and the quality and character of our Members, that 
together have made the Elks the premier fraternal organization in the United States. There is a lot 
of history for every Elk to be aware of and take pride in; it is what makes us special. 
 
By “Embracing the Future” I want to share my optimism that our Order is capable of great things. 
As a result of our history, the benefit of our experience in so many areas, the good-hearted men 
and women who are involved in their Lodges and care so deeply for their success, and with the 
financial support of our Great Heart of Elkdom, the Elks National Foundation, we will continue the 
journey together toward an even greater future. 
 
To our friends, Mike and Barbara Luhr, Beth and I extend our sincere appreciation for your 
friendship and year of service, and your steady leadership that has seen our Order achieve many 
successes. You both are truly the best Elkdom has to offer. 
 
Beth and I look forward to the coming year as we travel around the country, hearing about and 
sharing in the great works being done every day by Elks. Again, thank you for this unique oppor-
tunity. 

Summer is Over! Seems like it just started. The lodge is 
entering its busy time of the year, as we prepare for the 
District Deputy visit, the many events of Fall, and not to 
forget FOOTBALL. 

Second dues notices were sent out to those who have 
not yet paid their Membership Dues for the current lodge 
year. Your attention to taking care of paying them will be 

greatly appreciated. Membership is what makes our organization strong and viable in 
the community. The names of those who have not paid their dues will be posted in 
the October Newsletter. 

Also, we have several members that may not be familiar to you, as they do not fre-
quent the lounge or dinners regularly. Please be cordial and friendly to them, they 
may be your new best friend(s)! 

Please, if you have any questions or comments of how I can better serve you, please 
contact me. My phone number is 402-570-2555 and my email is: 
lodge80secy@yahoo.com. See you all around the lodge. 

Secretary’s Corner 

The Husker Football games are on our doorstep. We are in need of 12 helpers each 
home game. If you can help, please let Randy King or Wauneta Peterson know. Names 
need to be to Wauneta by Sunday evening before the game. In order to work the game, 
a picture ID is needed, wear your own red shirt, review the plastic bag policy, and be at 
the stadium 2 hours before the game starts. 

The DOES 10th Wine Tasting Tour is Saturday, October 19th from 1-7:30pm. The 
Venues include Cellar 426, Glacial Till, James Arthur Vineyards, with Dinner with Wine 
at the Elks Lodge #80 in Lincoln. The bus will leave the Elks Lodge, 5910 S. 58th St., 
promptly at 1 pm and will return to the Elks Lodge by 6 pm for Dinner. Reservations are 

needed by October 5. Please send payment of $90, BPO DOES #4, to Wauneta Peterson at P.O. Box 82227, 
Lincoln, NE. Questions? Call Diane 402-601-4164 or Wauneta 402-483-1649 - leave message if no answer.  

The DOES will be initiating 3 new members on September 16. Practice at 6:30 - wear white. Enjoy the sun-
shine and move around. A daily walk is always good for the body and the mind. Have a great summer! 

In sisterly love, Wauneta Peterson 
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…Summer has flown by, and we have endured some searing heat, but the hint of fall 
is in the air already, cooler temps are certainly welcomed! ... with the advent of Fall is 
Football! Hey, we need help staffing our Concession Stands at the Husker games. 
Please contact Wauneta Peterson or Randy King if you’d like to help. It only takes a 
few hours, it’s a lot of fun. You must be 16 and able to stand for a few hours. Nothing 
like the excitement of the crowds on game day, and it’s a great way to help the Lodge. 
Wear your red polo’s, show your Husker Colors! ... Join us for Karaoke at the Jolly 
Corkers Pub on Friday the 13th. Some ghoulish songs will be sung, no doubt! Bring 
some munchies for everyone to share, we take up a collection for the food and donate 
it to the Pub, along with a donation jar for our karaoke D.J., usually Ed or Heather. If 
you haven’t come before, please do! You don’t need to sing; we need audience, it is a 
good time, the Pub appreciates your enjoyment of adult beverages, and if you stay 
with us the whole evening, we finish up with the 11 O’clock toast! ... Remember our 
upcoming dinners this month as well, (Friday September 6!) the Lodge relies on the 
funds generated to support our efforts and pay the light bill ...  Keep our Editor in your 
prayers. As you read this, a new little Sadler will soon arrive and Maureen will have 
her hands full with more than a newsletter! Harry and crew will take over publishing 
duties for a few months as her and Kevin get their world realigned. Please continue to 
send your items, news reports, and articles to the Editor at 
eog.lodge80@gmail.com. Harry checks that email as well, and we will all work to-
gether to ensure your Elk O Gram gets out in a timely fashion … Fall activities are 
gearing up, Lincoln Youth Football is in full swing, 6 Elks sponsored teams this year, 
it’s a lot of fun, so come on out to the field and watch the games! The kids appreciate 
your support. Sundays at the Runza Sports Complex, 225 South St. Contact Scott 
Schrage or Maggie Knapp Schumacher for game times and more information ... the 
DOES have a fall wine trip planned! October 19, starting and ending at the Lodge. $90 
a person, includes 3 wineries, and munchies, winds up back at the Lodge where for 
$15 apiece you can enjoy a nice Cornish Hen dinner with wine! Remember, this is a 
fundraiser for the Does, they need our support so they can support us! Contact Wau-
neta, Vicki Logan, Diane Z, Randy King, or Jody Schrage for more information and to 
reserve your spots! Bring your friends, this is a great afternoon and evening of fun, 
fellowship, and wine! ... we still have several people on the delinquent list for dues, 
please encourage them to get their dues paid, and better yet to sign up for monthly 
auto-deduct, that way your dues are always up to date. It helps the Lodge run 
smoothly, we rely on your dues income to pay our ongoing monthly expenses … big 
Thank You and hats off to George Venticher III for doing a splendid job cleaning the 
Lodge carpet, looks great once again. George has an ad in the Elk O Gram, please 
call him when you need carpets cleaned in your own home. It is good to support the 
businesses that help support us ... by the way, are you a small business owner? 
Consider advertising in the Elk O Gram, great way to support your Lodge and get your 
name out. How many can you name who currently advertise in our Elk O Gram? 
There are 9 of them ... please join us. It’s only $10 a month for a business card sized 
ad, and larger ones are modestly priced. See Randy King for more information ... 
rumor has it that Larry Jurgens won both the raffle prize and the attendance drawing 
at the last Lodge meeting. I wanna be like Larry! 15859. Can’t win if you don’t come, 
so come to the meetings, see what is going on, help with our Lodge activities, and by 
all means rub elbows with Larry. The guy needs to buy a lottery ticket! … Scholarship 
deadlines have been moved up for the Most Valuable Student Scholarships, see 
Laurie Montag for more information … when you see Lu Hamilton, please thank her 
for her ongoing efforts to help the Veterans, she does so much behind the scenes 
work, and she has a cache of reliable helpers that help organize, load, and transport 
items to the Victory Apartments monthly ... we had to change our accounting system 
to a type that National mandated, Duane Vanderbeek has been working behind the 
scenes making the transition to this new system. One saving grace is, it saves us the 
expense of an audit yearly and those cost several thousand dollars. Be sure to Thank 
he and Wauneta as they work their wizardry with our books. Our accounting system 
and money management is a big chore, not for the faint of heart, and these two work 
diligently to stay on top of it ... For those of you who are Committee Chairs and have 
been writing the account numbers on your receipts and invoices, those numbers have 
changed. See Duane or Wauneta to get the correct account numbers to assign to your 
committee … The Officers just returned from State Convention, so be sure to come to 
the next meeting as they will impart the wisdom and new information they obtained for 
us … for those of you with smart phones, consider getting the “Teamup Calendar app” 
on your phone. See Harry about how to set it up. It puts the Lodge calendar at your 
fingertips, allows you to see when the rooms are available or rented. If you want to put 
something on the calendar, reserve the Lodge room, etc., you simply tell Jerry, and it 
appears! ... See you at the Lodge for Dinner on Friday the 6th, at Karaoke on the 13th, 
and hopefully for lunches in between! ... 

Fellow Elks another few months have passed, time goes on. Sometimes it seems hard to hang 
on! The fourth of July brought a lot of the Nation together, parades and celebrations and for a 
couple of days we were all Americans, Proud to stand for the Flag and Country. A young man 
thanked me for my service to the Country. My only thought was “do all old Veterans look the 
same?” 

The other night several Elk members went to the VA Center for Homeless Vets, I watched every-
one pitch in and do their work. A newer member was right in the middle of it all and seems to 
enjoy helping out. We do not have to do everything, just help with some things to make this all 
work. When I was younger, I always felt there were people who were cut out to do things, Church 
Board, Home Builders Associations, etc., but if you don’t get involved, then everything is run by 
them and you have no say in how it is run. 

The Grand kids baseball and softball season is winding down, we have a month before football 
and the other sports start up. Soon on Saturdays, the sky will be filled 
with Red balloons and cheering fans and Life moves on. We can sit 
and watch or get up and be involved. Have a Good September Elks! 

Hopefully, I’ll be seeing you around our lodge! 

-Dick Wolf, Leading Knight 

It is almost fall! Football season and cooler temperatures coming our way for us to enjoy! After a 
long summer, it is welcome! We had a wet spring and summer, plenty of water to refill our lakes 
and streams! 

Good time to be on the water, boating and fishing and having fun with your family and friends 
around a waterhole of your choosing. While you’re out there, visit as many Elks lodges as you 
can to help support your fellow Elks and Does. It’s a great and simple way to help out our great 
organization! 

If you, your kids, or grandkids have some extra time, come out and help with the Does conces-
sion stand at Memorial Stadium. Make some new friends and meet up 
with some slightly older ones. 

Remember dinners are coming up, so stay tuned to the Elk O Gram, 
make your reservations early for Oktoberfest, it’s always a good one! 

As always, stay active, go to the dinners, and just have fun! 

-Troy Pedersen, Lecturing Knight 
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...and now for the Quickies... Knight’s Tales 

There was a time when knights were the measure of a socio-culture steeped in Chivalry, or the 
Medieval code for the ideal knight—the armored warrior on an armored horse—extolling the 
virtues of  courage, honor, courtesy, justice, and a readiness to help the weak. Being a knight 
included religious, moral, and social ethics for behavior. 

Knights were men, not women. Some nowadays may balk at that seemingly antiquated concept, 
but it was the law of the land. That was the Middle Ages after all, following the fall of the Roman 
Empire in 432 AD. These Dark Ages, as they were also known, lasted from the 5th to the 14th 
centuries AD, with this Medieval period occurring about the mid-point. 

Being a knight with the Elks is much like that of those Medieval days in that those honorable 
virtues still hold true today, with the addition of charity, fidelity, and brotherly love. Justice ac-
counts for all knights’ efforts to ensure that righteousness reigns over evil, by force of arms if 
need be. Nowadays, of course, Elks justice, especially that as overseen by the Esteemed Loyal 
Knight (ELK), makes sure that all Elks, and the persons they serve, are treated with the utmost 
dignity and respect. Duty and obedience become the ELK as he or she stays conscious of mis-
conceptions and/or misdirections of proper duties and responsibilities for all Lodge members. 

But why justice? The world is full of right and wrong done by persons deliberately and by igno-
rance. Helping to maintain order is an extension of God’s Word, the Holy Bible, as noted in 2 
Samuel 8:15 (King David), and in Psalm 82:3 (taking care of he afflicted and the weak).  

The ELK seeks to redress righteousness within the citadel that is the Benevolent and Protective 
Order of Elks. That knight is the gatekeeper for any and all circumstances where our Obligation 
and Duty may stray from our path of serving others. 

Justice is not vindictive. It is exacting. It helps us all be accountable to 
our calling to serve others while we serve each other.  

-Rev. Dr. William Jackson, Loyal Knight 
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...Our Members... Committee Reports 

Membership Drawing: The membership drawing for the July 17th 
meeting was $250, John Herrod was the name drawn and he was 
not present to win. The membership drawing for the August 21st 
meeting was $250, Larry Jurgens was the name drawn and he was 
present to win! 

Americanism: The essay subject this year is “What Does Freedom Mean to Me?” We 
will again approach the schools this year to solicit participation in this project.  
Boy Scouts: Performed 3 Eagle ceremonies over the summer with at least one pend-
ing. 
Drug Awareness: The Fentanyl Crisis was discussed, as well as the current concerns 
with vaping and today’s youth.  
Girl Scouts: No Report. 
Hide Program: No Report. 
Hoop Shoot: No Report.  
House Committee: 1) All posts about Elk events; social media, EOG, etc. must pertain 
to the Elks and not other subjects. 2) There is a plan in place to clean the carpets, fix 
tiles, paint, fix doors, clean up the Collura Memorial, and make seam repairs in the 
lodge room carpet. 3) Table tents/beer menus will be placed along the bar and tables to 
highlight the beers we have available. 4) A picture of Jack Jensen will be placed on the 
wall in the hallway beside the others who have served at the Grand level. 5) Grand 
Lodge is changing its accounting system and we have been selected to help test it out. 
6) The youth we sponsored to go to the Special Olympics did well, bringing home NE’s 
first gold medal and two silvers. A handwritten Thank You was read. 
ENF: $10.18 as of 8/12/19. The 2018-2019 goal is $4.75. 
Membership: We will be looking at the delinquent list and making contact. Those still 
on the delinquent list will be published in the October EOG and in the lounge. 
Lincoln Youth Football: August 25th was the first of many games to be played this fall. 
The Elks have 6 teams with 130 players this year.  
Retention: Membership is at 239 members, 0 candidates, and there are 21 members 
delinquent. 
Scholarship: MVS Scholarship applications are due November 5th 
Soccer Shoot: No Report  
Social Community Welfare: No Report. 
Veterans Committee: No Report. 

Sickness & Distress: 
None 

 

Deaths: 
Wilmer “Bill” Olson passed June 16th 

Francis William “Bill” Darrah passed July 7th 
 
Members for Consideration: 
None 

 
Members Reinstated: 
None 
 
Members Initiated: 
None 

 
Hidden Number: July/August’s hidden number 

was 15875, Bill Nowak, hidden on page 5 in 

the Officer of the Year photo. 

The Jolly Corker Pub and Kitchen are open for lunch starting 
at 11:00 Monday - Saturday. Now also serving light suppers!  
Come join us for phillies, soups, shrimp, burgers, salads, and 
more! 
Remember that the Jolly Corker Pub closes at 9pm 
Monday - Wednesday. No food service after 7pm. 
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Exalted Ruler………... 

Leading Knight……… 

Loyal Knight…………. 

Lecturing Knight……. 

Esquire……………….. 

Inner Guard………….. 

Tiler…………………… 

Secretary…………….. 

Treasurer…………….. 

Chaplain……………... 

Trustee 1 Year………. 

Trustee 2 Year………. 

Trustee 3 Year………. 

Trustee 4 Year………. 

Trustee 5 Year………. 

Presiding Justice…… 

Harry Montag 

Dick Wolf 

Dr. William Jackson 

Troy Pedersen  

Heather Chesnut 

Larry Jurgens 

Vicki Jurgens 

Jerry Wilson 

Wauneta Peterson 

Maureen Sadler 

Scott Schrage 

Gerald Miles PER 

Larry Schwindt PER 

Laurie Montag PER 

Randy King 

Amy Jacobsen PER 

2019-2020  

Elks’ Lodge #80 Officers 
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2019-2020 Committees 

Please Join us Sept 24 to assemble the Elk-O-Gram for October! 

Thank you to those who helped with folding the EOG for July/Aug. 

Remember, many hands make light work... 

Come down to the Lodge to celebrate your 

birthday! Present this coupon and have a 

free drink on us. 

(Coupon is good 2 days before your       

birthday, on your birthday, and 2 days after 

your birthday) 
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03 - Ruliffson, Wayne 
04 - Rienks, Doug 
05 - Gordon, James 
       Wachter, Ronald 
06 - Hoppe Jr., John 
07 - Pohlmann, Gary 
12 - Pickering, Larry 
13 - Schwisow, Roger 
19 - Kohl, Diane 
20 - DeMay, John 
       Flamme, Donald 
       Morissey, Thomas 
22 - Jurgens, Scott 
       Pedersen, Troy 
23 - Schwindt, Larry 

27 - Jackson, William 
29 - Jurado, Mike 
30 - Hoppel, Lon 
       Perrett, Seth 

Did you see something missing? Was there something 

you want to announce? Did you have an advertise-

ment that you wanted to add? Do you have pictures 

from a recent Lodge activity? Have suggestions or 

updates to share? 

Please! Contact the Editor at: 

Eog.lodge80@gmail.com with any tidbits you would 

like to see included in your Elk-O-Gram. 

Remember, if it’s important, let us know! 

Accident: Scott Schrage 
Activities: Stephen Wirth PER 
Americanism: Harry Montag, ER 
Auditing: Vicki Jurgens 
Benevolence: Larry Bratt PER, PDDGER, 3VP 
By-Laws Changes: Chuck Meisinger PDD, PSP, PER 
Christmas: Larry Schwindt, PER, SP, Larry Bratt PER, 
PDDGER, 3VP 
Community Activities: Larry Bratt PER, 
PDDGER, 3VP 
Drug Awareness: Harry Montag, ER 
Eagle Scouts: Randy King 
Elks Memorial Day: Larry Schwindt SP, PER 
ENF: Larry Bratt PER, PDDGER, 3VP 
Flag Day: Larry Bratt PDDGER, PER, 3VP 
Fraternal: Gerald Miles PER 

Gold Award: Randy King 
Gov. Relations: Troy Pedersen PER 
Hide Program: Larry Jurgens 
Hoop Shoot: Gerald Miles PER 
Investigation: Larry Bratt PDDGER, PER, 3VP 
Membership: Larry Schwindt 2nd VP, PER 
PER Association: Laurie Montag PER 
Public Relations: VACANT 
Ritual: Larry Bratt PER, PDDGER, 3VP 
Scholarship: Laurie Montag PER 
Soccer Shoot: Doug Rienks PER 
Standing Relief: Laurie Montag PER 
State Major Projects: Larry Schwindt 2nd VP, PER 
Veterans: Luann Hamilton 
Youth Activities: Laurie Montag PER 
Youth Football: Scott Schrage 

Elk-O-Gram Editor’s Note 

Articles Due: Sept 19 

Deadline is ALWAYS midnight of the Thursday after last 

meeting of the month! 

Articles can be sent to Maureen Sadler at: 

eog.lodge80@gmail.com 

All past issues, lodge information, and more can be seen at: 

www.elks80.org 

Created and managed by Webmaster Larry Klein 

Happy September Birthdays! 

Vet’s Corner 

I am very pleased to be involved with a group of people 

who are committed to making a small difference in the 

lives of the vets living in the VPA apartments. We have 

money available to us from the Elks National Founda-

tion for various projects, but without people to make 

those projects a living, giving entity they would never 

get off the ground or survive. I believe it is our duty as 

human beings to help someone in need by whatever 

means we can. The Elks has given us the means, we 

only need to get involved. Our Veterans Committee 

goal is to give the vets in the VPA a hand up, not a hand 

out, to meet their needs -- their basic needs -- and to 

look them in the eye and show them respect while do-

ing so. We are well into our second year of providing 

cleaning and personal hygiene products to the resi-

dents every third Thursday of the month in cooperation 

with Heroes Into Homes. Thanks to Harry Montag who 

helps me shop and deliver to the Lodge every month 

without fail. Thanks to Laurie and Sammi Montag, Vicki 

and Larry Jurgens, Mike Jurado, Dick Wolf, Greg Zne-

manacek, for helping with the delivery and disburse-

ment with a happy heart. Thank you Terry Edwards for 

helping with the pod packing even when I make it con-

fusing. There have been others who have stepped up to 

help occasionally either at the Lodge or at the VPA and 

to you, I say thank you as well. Let this serve as an open 

invitation to our Elks Herd to join us.  

-Lu Hamilton 
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It's time again for Elks Youth Football. This year the Elks are sponsoring 6 teams with around 130 young men and women playing. The games are played at the Runza 
Sports Center located at 225 South Street and included is the schedule for the Elks Teams. All games are on Sundays, so get out and come support our Elks teams. The 
schedule will also be on the Elks webpage, see you there! 

Elks Lincoln Youth Football 

Date 

8/25 

9/8 

9/15 

9/22 

9/29 

10/6 

10/13 

10/20 

10/27 

A 

2:30 

11:00 

4:15 

11:00 

2:30 

12:45 

12:45 

Playoffs TBA 

Playoffs TBA 

B 

4:15 

12:45 

11:00 

12:45 

4:15 

2:30 

2:30 

Playoffs TBA 

Playoffs TBA 

C 

11:30 

2:30 

1:00 

2:30 

11:30 

4:00 

4:00 

Playoffs TBA 

Playoffs TBA 

D 

12:00 

BYE 

2:30 

12:00 

TBA 

TBA 

TBA 

Playoffs TBA 

Playoffs TBA 

Rookie Silver 

BYE 

1:30 

2:45 

1:30 

TBA 

TBA 

TBA 

Playoffs TBA 

Playoffs TBA 

Rookie Black 

2:45 

4:00 

12:15 

BYE 

TBA 

TBA 

TBA 

Playoffs TBA 

Playoffs TBA 

 

Volunteer Corner 

Area Dates Contact 

Concession 

Stands at 

Memorial 

Stadium 

Sept 14 

Sept 28 

Wauneta Peterson 

Randy King 

Vets Prep: Sept 11 

Pantry: Sept 19 

Lu Hamilton 

Our Kitchen Night: Sept 5 

Day: Sept 6 

Harry Montag 
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Please support those 
who support your Elk-

O-Gram! 

Want to advertise? 
Contact Randy King for 

more information! 



Visit www.elks.org/enf to see how you 
can make a difference. 

 

Online Donations: You can now   
support the ENF at any time of day 

from the convenience of your own 

home. To make your gift, go to 

www.elks.org/donate. 

Lodge 80 GOAL: $4.75. As of 8/12/19: $10.18 

Don’t forget to look for the member number in this issue. If you find yours, call the Lodge for your prize! 

SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

1 2  

Labor Day 
Lodge Closed 

3 4  

Lodge Mtg 7p 
PER Assn 815p 

5 6  

Pork Loin Din-
ner 530p 

7 

8 9 10  
Burger Nite 530p 
American Legion 

11  

Room Rented 

12  

Cub Scouts 
430p 

13  

Cub Scouts 
545p 
Karaoke 7p 

14  

Cub Scouts 10a 

15 16  

DOES 

17  

American Legion 
18  

Lodge Mtg 7p 

19  
American Legion 1p 
American Legion 7p 

20 21 

22 23 24 25  

Bass Club 630p 
26  

LARC Board 
Mtg 7p 

27 28 

29 30  

Room Rented 
LARC 

     

September 2019 


